
 

 

 

Wednesday 10th January 2024  

 

Hampton Court Palace 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

As part of Year 5’s history topic ‘The Tudors’ we have an exciting visit organised to Hampton 

Court Palace. The children will spend the day exploring the palace, the grounds, access the 

Tudor Trail and experience an exciting ‘Investigating Henry VIII’ workshop. 

 

The dates for the visit are as follows: 
 

Friday 15th March – 5C and 5S 

Friday 22nd March – 5A and 5D 

 

We rely on parental contributions in order to be able to run the wide variety of visits and 

workshops that the pupils at HPP enjoy. The contribution we are requesting on this occasion 

for each pupil is £7.50. Please can this payment be made by Monday 29th January via 

Parent Pay. Whilst payment of this is voluntary, if we do not receive sufficient contributions 

in order to run the visit/workshop then we will cancel it and a full refund will be made.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with your child’s class 
teacher. 
 

Many thanks 

 

Miss Cooper, Miss De Beer, Miss Abid and Miss Smith 


